Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RO139- 5175 Broadway,
Entry Type: Phone call

Company: Pangea

Start: Wed 10/31/2012 10:00 AM
End: Wed 10/31/2012 10:05 AM
Duration: 5 minutes

| returned a voicemail form Bob Clark-Riddell re RO139-- Mehdizadeh Property- 5175 Broadway, Oakland CA. Mr. Clark-
Riddell indicated he was missing the window for re-starting the DPE at the site and the thought of waiting the 2 weeks to
respond to my directive letter would mean he’d miss it entirely. | indicated my directive letter would request additional
remediation. A short-term DPE system re-start to evaluate the system ability to remove significant COCS would be
considered, as long as there would be a provision for more aggressive remediation should the DPE system appear to fall
short of objectives. All remedial efforts would require post-remediation monitoring and needed to be incorporated into
the project schedule. |said | thought a short-term DPE system re-start could be part of the remedial activities.



